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595 & 599 WEST 2ND AVENUE
COMMENT CARD

Thank you for attending the community information session about 

Temporary Modular Housing proposed for the sites at 595 and 599 

West 2nd Avenue. 

Please provide your comments below or get in touch:

•	Send an email to: housing@vancouver.ca

•	Contact the Community Liaison: 604-829-9321

If you would like to receive email updates about the project, 

please provide your email address:

Email:

For more information about Temporary Modular Housing 

in the City of Vancouver please visit:

vancouver.ca/temporarymodularhousing

TEMPORARY MODULAR HOUSING


